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                                           21st March 2022 

 

FIRST CONFESSION 

Good luck to our P4 pupils who make their First Confession tomorrow, Tuesday 22nd March @ 

11a.m. in St. John’s Church. Parents are welcome to come along or join in via the parish webcam. 

Thanks to Mrs Hughes for preparing the children for this sacrament. 

 

 

AB COACHING 

AB Coaching has now ended for the year. Thanks to Rory and Eoghain for their work with the 

children. 

 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

Swimming continues on Fridays for the P4 class. 

 

 

P6 – SCHOOL OUTINGS 

The P6 children will visit the Hill of O’Neill on Wednesday 23rd March and the Ulster American 

Folk Park on Friday 25th March. Please note that a packed lunch/snack and warm coat are needed 

for Friday’s trip to the Folk Park. School uniform must also be worn on both trips. 

 

 

P5 – PRIMARY SCHOOL LINKS PROGRAMME 

The P5 children travel to St. Patrick’s College, Dungannon on Tuesday 22nd March to participate in 

drama and PE activities. They will be back to school in time for lunch. 

 

 

ST. MARY’S STUDENTS 

Next Thursday, we say goodbye to Miss Fox and Miss Wallace as they come to the end of their 

teaching practice placement. They have been a pleasure to have around the school and we wish them 

the best of luck with their teaching careers. 

 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY MASS 

First Friday Mass will take place on Friday 1st April @10a.m. Miss Lyons and the P5 class will 

prepare the readings and gifts etc. Everyone welcome! 
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P5, P6 & P7 SHOW 

The Shrek musical planned to take place at Christmas time has been rearranged for Tuesday 31st 

May @7p.m.  
 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

It is our new policy that party invitations or birthday treats/cakes will no longer be distributed 

during the school day.  

 

 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP 

Friday 25th March is a P.S.G non uniform day. We would ask for £1 contribution to school funds. 

Thank-you!  

NB*the P6 children still need to wear their school uniform as they are on a school trip. 
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